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Mission Moment - January 6, 2019
Perspectives

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Have you ever wondered what your purpose is? Have you thought about if there could be more to this Christian walk than
just going to church and being good? Have you ever wished to do something more with your life and make a difference? Our
Perspectives Class will help you answer those questions and more!

Perspectives begins next Monday, January 14th. It will be hosted at our church in Room 120 (College Class). The class is three
hours every Monday night 6:30pm-9:30pm for 15 weeks and costs $275. As always, the first night of January 14 is FREE!
Just come on and check it out!

If you are interested in the class and/or you are wanting to sign up, you can go to our Fort Smith Class Website at
www.perspectives.org. If you have more specific questions, you can contact our Perspectives Coordinator, Mary McCutchen
(mmccutchen@vbsd.us), or our Mission Pastor, Scott Ward (scott@grandfamily.net).

Do Something
Last Sunday morning in the Worship Service you heard from and prayed for Corey & Brittany who are heading to South Asia to

serve as missionaries with the IMB. Would you be willing to be on their prayer support team? In your Sunday School box is a
signup sheet. You can signup and receive Corey & Brittany’s monthly newsletter and updates.
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